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8th November 2023
Dear Parents and Carers,

Odd Sock Day to celebrate diversity on Monday 13th November 2020
As part of Anti-Bullying week, on Monday 13th November, we would like to invite your child to wear odd socks to school. The aim is to reinforce that we are all unique and special in many ways. Through celebrating our differences and qualities, the children will be encouraged to become more tolerant and understanding of others. There is no financial contribution for your child to participate. 
Thank you for your support with this activity,
Yours sincerely
Jennifer Harper  (PSHE Coordinator)
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